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Dear PDC Community, 
  
The final month of this academic year has arrived! We are beaming with excitement & anticipation, 
as this upcoming month will be filled with sunshine, loads of fun and – as always - opportunities to 
learn & grow!    
 
Friendly reminder… 
 
⚠ Although we understand that mornings can be rushed and that street parking is limited, we would 
like to remind you to refrain from parking in the staff parking lot and/or using the parking lot as a 
drop-off zone. We thank you for your cooperation. ⚠ 
    
We would also like to take this opportunity to wish all the amazing fathers, father figures, and fathers-
at-heart within our PDC community a wonderful Father’s Day!  
 

We’ve Been Busy! 

• Daycare Week 🌟 
Pierre de Coubertin celebrated their Daycare Week during the week of May 16th - May 
20th. Daycare students were treated to several fun activities and delicious snacks. 
Some of the activities that took place during the week included: Bubble Shows, 
Kangoo and Pound Fitness! Daycare students were also treated to pizza, sorbets, ice 
cream and delicious cupcakes. Our amazing staff was also treated to a special lunch 
provided by Les Délices Lafrenaie and several other little surprises throughout the 
week. Thank you to our Daycare team for all that they do year-round!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Educational Escape Room 🗝 
From May 18th through 26th, Cycle 2 and 3 students at Pierre de Coubertin Elementary 
School participated in an Educational Escape Room entitled “KRYPTIK.” This activity, 
created by Spiritual and Community Animator Vince Lacroce, provided students with 
creative ways to work collaboratively in their respective classroom towards a common 
goal. The activity also helped students develop collaborative strategies to illustrate 
that there are always solutions to every problem we face in life, but it is important to 
remember that we can count on others for support.  
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• Video Game Fair 🎮 
On May 26th, our Grade 6 graduates 
celebrated their dedication toward their 
year-long video game design project with an 
afternoon gala & evening fair. Parents & 
siblings were invited to discover & play all the 
games designed! The Video Game 
Design program provided students with an 
opportunity to develop a greater awareness 
of the fields of technology and design 
through the creation of a video game from  
A to Z. As they discovered the different 
components of a video game, students 
tackled every step of the creative process: 
developing ideas and prototypes, writing a 
game design document, carrying out the 
production, game tests and revisions.  
They learned to master a range of 
technological tools connected to the 
project’s different aspects (sound, visuals, 
programming, etc.). Bravo to all for their 
efforts & for their amazing creations!  

• Waste-Free Wednesdays…continue! ♻ 
A friendly reminder that Pierre de Coubertin, along with the members of our Green 
Team, will be holding a Waste-Free Lunch every Wednesday. This means that if your 
child(ren) brings a lunch from home (snacks included) he/she is being asked to bring 
all food/beverage in reusable, washable containers or in a reusable bag. The goal is 
to have little to no packaging. This will continue through to the end of the school year! 
Keep up your fabulous efforts!  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

• School Outings 🚌 
Our students have been out & about this past month, exploring our beautiful city and 
its nearby areas! Be sure to check out our social media platforms for more photos! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Be sure to consult the June calendar sent out earlier this week for 
upcoming special events & activities! 📆 

 
 


